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ARMED STANDOFF ENDS 

AUBURN, ME – The stand-off in Auburn is now over.  

Although some roads in the area near the incident remain closed for the time being, it is safe for 

residents to return to their homes.  

Maine State Police will provide more information on this incident at a later time.  

 


